
 

 
 

 
 
HATS, SCARVES & GLOVES 

With the colder weather more children are wearing these items to school. Please could you ensure 
all items are named so that lost items can be easily reunited with their owners. Many thanks. 
 

CHRISTMAS CARDS 
I am sure the children are busy writing Christmas cards to their friends. Unfortunately due to 
GDPR we are unable to give out class lists of children’s names. 
 

REQUEST  
As we approach Christmas you may be having a clear out of older toys to make room for newer 
ones. If you have any toys you could donate to school such as stickle bricks, Duplo, dinosaurs or 
dolls Year R would be very grateful to receive them. If you are able to help please bring the toys 
to the school office.  
 
NATIVITY 
Tickets for the Year R Nativity production have been sent out but if you would like to buy extra 
tickets you will be able purchase them from the school office from today. You should have already 
received a costume request so please feel free to send them in as soon as possible.  
 
PARENTS PHONICS, READING AND WRITING WORKSHOP 
Thank you to all the parents who have let us know which session they are attending. If you haven’t 
yet responded please do so. If you have lost the letter please let your class teacher know so they 
can get you a new one. The workshops focus on how to help your child at home and what we do 
as a school. But please don’t worry, there will be no audience participation, you can just sit back 
and listen to the information presented. 
 
ACHIEVEMENT CARDS 
Some of you may know our reward system that involves Achievement cards but we would like to 
tell you a little more about them. Every child in the school has an Achievement card, each card 
has 10 spaces in them for the children to fill when they are rewarded for something wonderful. It 
really can be anything from remembering to use a full stop to remembering to use a tissue. The 
cards start at Bronze and go all the way up to Diamond. There are 11 different cards to get 
through. Some of the children in year R are beginning to get to the end of their Bronze cards, 
when they do, an Achievement assembly is planned and you will receive an email inviting you to 
this grand occasion. The assemblies usually take place on a Wednesday and last approximately 
half an hour. So please keep your eyes peeled for emails as they are beginning to come through.  

Yours sincerely, 

The Year R Team 


